



## ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

Tuesday 25th June 2024

## Information about the next academic year

Dear Parents and Carers,

In preparation for next year, I want to share some important information.

At the end of this term, we will be saying goodbye to Miss Gharo (Year 5 Teacher), Mrs Phillips (Teaching assistant) and Mrs Bhogal (Dove class teacher) as they move onto new adventures. Last week, we said a fond farewell to Mrs Killeen who made the decision to retire. Please continue to pray for Mrs Killeen as she fights her ongoing illness. We wish all these staff the very best for the future.

Next year we will welcome, Miss Sidney and Miss Jackson as teachers in the Ark and Mrs Khan as a Teaching Assistant in Reception.

The staffing arrangements for next year are as below:

Reception - Miss Cooper

Year 1 - Mrs Dutton

Year 2 - Mrs Luscombe (Mon-Weds) and Miss Warrilow (Weds - Fri)

Year 3 - Miss Evanson

Year 4 - Mrs Morton (Mon-Thurs) and Mrs Rai (Fri)

Year 5 – Mrs Navratil (mornings) and Mrs Welch (afternoons)

Year 6 - Mrs Rai (Mon-Weds) and Mrs Rogers (Weds - Fri)

Robin Class - Miss Sidney

Dove Class - Miss Jackson

Goldfinch Class – Mr Machangara

In the main school the children will be meeting their new class teachers on Monday 15 July.

In addition, next year we are excited to be introducing Spanish as our Modern Foreign Language. This has been a difficult decision, following years of successfully teaching French; however, most of our secondary schools teach Spanish in Year 7 and therefore to aid transition we have made the decision to change to Spanish from September. We will be joined by Mrs Brown who will be teaching children in Key Stage Two.

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk























## PANING TO LEAR



## ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

Please can I remind parents that if they are planning for their children to have their ears pierced over the summer holidays, that this must be done at the start of the holidays so that children are able to remove their ear-rings for PE when they return in September.

In regards of school uniform, please can I politely remind parents that all children must have **black shoes** for school. Boots or high heeled shoes are not allowed and from September any children wearing inappropriate footwear will be required to wear their school pumps in school.

Thank you for your ongoing support,

lackoon

Kindest regards,

Mrs Kate Jackson

Headteacher







Schools of Sanctuary













